
The Board at its meeting of August 19, 2014 adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as 
follows: 
 
“It is recommended that the Board authorize the award of a contract to Bondfield Construction 
Company Limited (Bondfield) in the amount of $8,262,786.00 for Contract S3-16, Fire 
Ventilation Upgrade Second Exit/Automatic Entrance Wellesley Station”. 
 
 
 
  


